

Dear Parents/Guardians,

In an effort to reduce the amount of waste in our community and to help those in need, we will be having a share the warmth winter clothing drive again this year.

We are looking for any winter clothing in good condition for adults and children including:

Snow suits Coats Mitts Hats Scarves Sweaters

If you have anything you would like to donate please drop it off to the office between November 12th to November 23rd. All donated items will be in the front foyer for anyone who needs them to come and take what they need from November 14th to November 30th. Any items that are left after November 30th will be donated to the local homeless shelters and to the adult clothing outreach program in Newmarket.

Thank you St Bernadette Eco Club